December 14, 2010
SENT BY FAX TO:  416-440-7656 AND BY E-MAIL BoardSec@gov.on.ca
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2th Floor, 2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, Ont. M4P  1E4

Dear Board Secretary:  Re:  File No. EB2010-0137 Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.

                                              Response to Decision of Notice And Procedural Order No.4

                                              .

Procedural Order No. 3 acknowledged that Milton Hydro failed to comply with the Board’s direction by not publishing in the highest paid circulation.  In support of this order, Milton Hydro submitted a study entitled The Metroland 2010 Readership Study,  which was not submitted by the due date of December 7, 2010, but e-mailed on December 8, 2010.  
It is shocking that the Board would accept such a flawed study.  The study does not credibly support what  the readership level is in the Milton area.  The supporting data  does not specify how many responses were received in the area serviced by Milton Hydro.  It uses a number 118 which is the average number of completed surveys over all the 118 communities,  where Metroland delivers its papers.    The study, as submitted to the Ontario Energy Board does not state how many of these 118 responses were from the area which is serviced by Milton Hydro.  Please answer my question below:  
Question No. 1:  How many responses of the 118 were from the area serviced by Milton

                            Hydro?

Yours truly,

J.Shewchun

Cc:  Mr. AleckDadson: aleck.dadson@oeb.gov.on.ca
         cchaplin@oeb.gov.on.ca

